LIVERPOOL MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY
ALERT

PLEASE DO NOT FLUSH ANY ITEMS DOWN THE TOILETS OTHER THAN TOILET PAPER.

WE HAVE BEEN EXPERIENCING AN INCREASE OF NON-APPROVED ITEMS IN OUR SEWER SYSTEM.  THESE ITEMS HAVE A TENDENCY TO CLOG AND BIND OUR PUMPS AND MOTORS RESULTING IN A NEED FOR REPAIRS AND/OR REPLACEMENT.  REPAIRS/REPLACEMNT OF EQUIPMENT IS A MAJOR FACTOR IN THE OVERALL COST OF PROVIDING WATER AND SEWER SERVICE TO LIVERPOOL.
  
EACH OF US HAVE A RESPONSIBILITY TO “DO OUR PART”
